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New Scholarship Funding Information

Presidents Message
 
Dear Gaucho Family,

All of the Archiving Project members want to wish each of you a peaceful and safe
Holiday, however you celebrate. May your coming year be healthy and happy.

I want to thank the family of Howard Mackey for their continued generous donation to
the Howard Mackey Gaucho Spirit Scholarship. The scholarship was established in
2020 in memory of Howard Mackey. Howard was first a Gaucho student and then a
beloved long-time ECHS teacher. Each year, a deserving student receives a $1500
scholarship in Howard's memory to help defray education expenses.

We are going to start out the New Year by doing something fun. In an effort to get
better-acquainted with the many multi-generational families that have attended
ECHS, we are going to ask someone in each family to let us know how many
members have attended ECHS. Also what they are doing now. If there are students
currently attending ECHS please let us know that, too. I will be interviewing
whomever sends the information. Each month during the coming year, one or two
families will have their interview included in our on-line newsletter. To date, our
families are: Fiorlea Perero '49/Barquis-Canepa '49, Del Simone '54, Roddy Lee '67,
Evelyn Guidici '56, Willy Gragg, '65, Don Willson '68, Janet Titsworth McMurray ‘67,
John Holmes '60.

If you fit into the multi-generational category, please send your information and
phone number to me. I am excited about this project, and I am looking forward to
speaking with all of you.

Many Blessings to each of you in 2023!

Best Wishes to all,

Jackie Fleming Fonken, Class of 1956

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/cu/fM8bjH7/ECarchproject?source_id=2f796722-1b81-49e8-8eb3-21cdebc7f812&source_type=em&c=


Call or email me – (510) 232-9149 or j_fonken@hotmail.com
President, ECHS Archiving Project

Gaucho Football 13-0
CIF North Coast Champions

Congratulations!!!

 
John Gioia, Class of 1975, wearing this 1975
letter jacket.

Coach Jacob Rincon presents the North
Section Championship Plaque

 

El Cerrito High School  (13-0) has won the Division III, North Coast Section, CIF, High School Football
Championship by beating Windsor High (near Santa Rosa) by a score of 34 to 27.

Kudos to Gauchos running back Tony McAdoo, who had an amazing game. He will be playing in the
Blue-Grey All American East-West Football game in Dallas on December 12th.

Let’s support our El Cerrito High students, families, players, coaches and teachers for a great year
academically and athletically.

 

 

 
 ********************************************* 

Post Reunion Information 

mailto:j_fonken@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/El-Cerrito-High-School-108113895876680/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVGIdMTmHcoXvVv0tQwZcLLHiRlSzhLhIKwx0vyvE8yhaQ73aqcruQTluxK6o7siiuesO1byKRVxuAyFZ29DwytME1OteUYCpMMEPpAAXD6dkDBdb8BpaegcX2yWFS6sfZnLM3E7RYH17KRjywuw0yJbFMYHHcEyhncWAQLueTjUWBAjz8XYrj4Hir0f1RTgoU&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/North-Coast-Section-Cif-134933386558605/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVGIdMTmHcoXvVv0tQwZcLLHiRlSzhLhIKwx0vyvE8yhaQ73aqcruQTluxK6o7siiuesO1byKRVxuAyFZ29DwytME1OteUYCpMMEPpAAXD6dkDBdb8BpaegcX2yWFS6sfZnLM3E7RYH17KRjywuw0yJbFMYHHcEyhncWAQLueTjUWBAjz8XYrj4Hir0f1RTgoU&__tn__=kK-R


Class of 1979 Lisa Hughes Brown @ teardropkids6140@gmail.com 
Class of 1969 ECHS1969Reunion@gmail.com 
Class of 1959 Barbara Cornish Barichello at 510-724-4988, Lyn Martinez Kelly at 925-937-1437
or Roberta Mendonca at rcmendonca@aol.com 
Class of 1963 Marc Bautista marcusec63@aol.com 
Class of 1988 Mylika Lisa Smith 
Class of 1978 Luanne Canestro canestro4@gmail.com
Class of 1987 CONTACT: TOSCHA CONROE - ECGAUCHOS1987@GMAIL.COM
Class of 1968 Paul Bailey paulbailey524@yahoo.com, Rich Runswick mitchwick@aol.com  

********************************** 
Reunion leaders, classmates: If you are planning your reunion or need information about your reunion. 

Please Contact Roddy Lee: ECArchProject@aol.com
 ____________________________________________________________

 

 
Executive Board

President-Jackie Fonken,'56,

Vice President, Alumni/Reunion Outreach Coordinator, Scholarship-Kathie Nemy Weinstein,'58,

Recording/Corresponding Secretary-Diane Sericati,

Treasurer/Financial Secretary-Dianne Minard Chambers,'69,

Museum and Display, Scholarship-Joann Steck-Bayat,

Oral Historian/Biographer-Janet Abelson,

Fundraising Event, SAF Representative, Scholarship, Merchandising Manager-Donna Houser,

Communication Coordinator, Scholarship-Roddy Lee, '67,

Alumni/Reunion Outreach Coordinator, Fundraising, Merchandising Manager-David Bilyeu,'65,

Scholarship-Gregg Mayer,'76,

Museum and Displays, Archive Database Manager-Lynn Maack,'63,

School District Liaison -Lee Matteucci,

Hall of Fame Coordinator Larry Quirico,'58,

Past President,Community Outreach- Patricia Durham-Mitchell,'68,

Media-Jessica Lee,'00, 

Member- Sam Burns, '71

Member-Kent Sanctuary, '64

Member-Marilyn O'Brian, Faculty

Media-Alejandra Perez Orozco, '02

Member Marnie Fricke-Mufti, ‘76

Member Risa Nye, '69
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Brick and Tiles Scholarships Contributions

https://www.wccusd.net/Page/12065
https://www.wccusd.net/domain/2921
https://www.wccusd.net/Page/12232
https://www.wccusd.net/Page/11969
https://www.wccusd.net/Page/12107
https://www.wccusd.net/Page/15565
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